
Notices
Flowers adorning the church today have been given to the Glory of God and 

in thanksgiving for Belkiz Isikli, Gordon and Judith Whidden, Gordon and Mabel Beard, 
in memory of Mary Elizabeth Hunt and Kathleen Ryland by Richard Ryland, 

in thanksgiving for family and friends by the Naughtens, 
by Ray Kohanik, 

in memory of Christine Shutler, Jan Mildren, and John Connor by Gladys and Gail Mildren, 
in memory of departed loved ones by Carol Perch, 
in memory of the Craig and Chiddenton families, 

in memory of Margaret R. Pope, Ted Pope, Betty Tippett, and John Tippett 
by Drs. Bill Pope and Elizabeth Tippett Pope, 

in thanksgiving for many gifts by Sheila Welbergen, 
in memory of Michael and Mary Pawlusky and Ralph and Bev Earl by Pat and Paul Earl, 

in memory or family members by Edna Churchill, 
in memory of Bernard Brown and Suzie Ng, 

in memory of Keith Eastwood by Mrs. Peggy Eastwood, 
by Barbara Fisher.

Thursday Drop-in - 
Every Thursday from 1:00-4:00 pm. Join us for coffee and casual conversa-
tion, board games, cribbage, or bridge in the parish hall. Enter through the 

Day Care entrance (515 Stradbrook Ave.). You are welcome!

Rummage Sale - 
Saturday 21 April, 9:00 am – 1:00 pm - Church House 

Help is needed to man tables and to do set up and take down. 
We are accepting donations of household items, linens, books, antiques and 
collectibles, toys, seasonal items, jewellery, and pictures. Please, no sports 

equipment, computers, TVs, household appliances, or furniture. 
Donations can be left on the tables 

outside the boardroom between 9am-12am, Mon.–Fri. 
For more info, contact Sara Sakowski or Barb Calder.

Please include the following people in your prayers:
Parishioners:

Angela, Betty, Sharilyn and Thomas, Bob Douglas, Russell Webb, 
Dorothy and John Funnell, Kendall Jackson and Family,  Ruth Calvert, 
Ted R., Tammy Coulombe, The Morris family, Shirley and Neil Almdal, 

Kathleen Savoy, Lori Kroeger, Cecile Chiddenton, John Judge, 
Orest Rosolowich, Lavern and Lance Roberts, 

Evelyn and Harold Christie, Mary-Ann Dickson, Cathy and Bruce Jones, 
Sylvia Coulombe, Nancy D., Christine Ball, Mary Jane Smith, 

Morgana and Tom.
Friends and Family:

Alex K., Edgar Dirk, Doris, Rene, Jocelyn and Jay, Carol, 
Marilyn Pearson, Jim M., George Nelson, Jade Friesen, Walter Mildren, 
Helen Taylor, Doris Cameron, Ed Miller, Dorothy A., Ernest Skublics, 

Flemming Engbaek, Caitlin B., Anna, Tom, Amanda, 
Laurie Anne Vermette, Rob, Andrew M., 

Dennis Bell, Judy and Rick, Adrian W., Everett Lampman.

This week at St. Luke’s - 1 April – 7 April
Today	 After service	 Coffee and Fellowship� Parish Hall 
	 2:30pm	 Emmanuel Mission worship� Church and Parish Hall 
	 4:00pm	 Emmanuel Mission fellowship� Parish Hall

Mon.		  Parish Office closed 
2 April	 10:00am	 Setup for Hospitality Drop-in� Basement

Tues.	 7:00am	 Hospitality Drop-in� Basement 
3 April

Wed.	 10:00am	 Cancer Support Group� Whale Lounge 
4 April	 12:00noon	 Deadline for pew leaflet notices 
	 5:30pm	 Education for Ministry� Boardroom

Thu.	 1:00–4:00pm	 Thursday Drop-in� Parish Hall 
5 April

Fri. 
6 April

Sat. 
7 April

Clergy
The Rev. Paul Lampman, Rector 

(Church: 204.452.3679, Cell: 204.898.8038)  paul.lampman@icloud.com
The Rev. Dr. John Wortley (204.275.3908, Cell: 204.801.9321)  myscelus@gmail.com

The Rev. Deacon Maylanne Maybee  maylannemaybee@gmail.com
The Rev. Dr. Thomas Graham, Emeritus  tgemeritus@shaw.ca

Organist and Choirmaster
Blair Anderson (204.962.0248)  ocm@stlukewinnipeg.com

Organ Scholar
Vincent Kinnard (204.806.1943)  organscholar@stlukewinnipeg.com

Lay Readers
Doreen Blackman (204.489.3777)  black09@mymts.net 

Barbara Calder (204.453.9219)  bccalder@mts.net 
Susan Roe-Finlay (204.783.3357)  sroefin@gmail.com 

Manasah Mkhabela (204.261.6345)  mkhabela@dal.ca 
Linda Sherrett (204.489.1247)  lindasherrett@mymts.net 
Sheila Welbergen (204.837.6343)  stwelbergen@shaw.ca

Rector’s Warden - Manasah Mkhabela (204.261.6345)  mkhabela@dal.ca
People’s Warden - Arnold Goetz (204.453.9219)  arnold.goetz@mts.net

Deputy Warden - Bill Brant  bill.brant@wsp.com
Treasurer - George Baldwin  George.Baldwin@umr.umanitoba.ca

130 Nassau Street North, Winnipeg, MB  R3L 2H1 
Parish Office: 204.452.3609 • Fax: 204.474.1790 

stluke@shaw.ca • www.stlukewinnipeg.com 
Office Hours: Monday–Friday, 9:00–noon


